
            Princeton Police Department 

                               Memorandum 

 

 

To:  Princeton City Council 

Date:  04/17/2022 

Regarding:  Donation made to the Princeton Police Department K9 program 

From:  Chief Todd Frederick 

 

On 04/14/2022 the Princeton Police Department received a donation / grant from Vested 

Interest K9 to supply health Insurance for Princeton Police Department K9 Bogey.  The 

company, Vested Interest K9 works with Trupanion to provide Health insurance for K9’s all over 

the United States.  This program is free to the city of Princeton as Vested Interest K9 provided 

Bogey’s bullet proof vest earlier in the year, pays the cost of monthly insurance for Bogey to 

have full health insurance coverage.  The approximate amount that Vested K9 and Trupanion 

pays is about $40.00 a month for a total of $480.00 a year.  The Princeton Police Department is 

truly grateful for this donation.   

Staff recommends that the Council to accept this donation from Vested Interest K9 and 

Trupanion for health insurance for K9 Bogey. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chief Todd Frederick 
Princeton Police Department 


